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Dear Parents and Guardians, 7" October 2015

Our students are fortunate to be invited to participate in a local democracy workshop at Hounslow Civic
Centre. Students will have to opportunity to meet the Mayor, visit the council chamber and participate
in an interactive presentation and hold a mock election.

Students will be leaving the school shortly after arrival, on Thursday 15" of October, so please ensure
that they are on time. Students will need to bring a packed lunch in a small rucksack, raincoat and a
clearly named water bottle.

As always, we will need parent helpers but are limited with spaces. Please return the slip below if you
can help and you will be contacted by the teacher.

Yours Kindly,

Ms E Joyce

Y6 Visit to Civic Centre — Thursday 15" October 2015

l, , as parent or guardian of am available to
assist on the 15" of October, 2015.

Contact Phone No.

Please return by Monday 12" October 2015

With Christ in our hearts we grow in love to help others.



